[image: ]Notice of remit

To: NZ Avocado Growers’ Association Inc.
PO Box 13267
Tauranga 3141 

Email to: admin@nzavocado.co.nz (please include “AGM remit” in the subject line of your email)

NZ Avocado Growers’ Association Inc. (NZAGA) invites members to submit any remit they wish to have considered at the next Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Association, taking place on Wednesday 28 August 2024.

This written notice of remit must be received by the Chief Executive Officer on or before Wednesday 17 July, being six weeks prior to the AGM.

Please use a separate form for each remit if you wish to submit more than one.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I/We the undersigned submit the following remit to be discussed at the Annual General Meeting of the NZ Avocado Growers’ Association Inc. on 28 August 2024. 


Name of submitter: 


PPIN:

Seconded by:

PPIN: 

Email and phone number of submitter: 

Signed: 

Remit to be considered: 
Level 5 Harrington House, 32 Harington Street, Tauranga 3110. PO Box 13267, Tauranga 3141, New Zealand.
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